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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

PYLES ACCEPTS NEW POSITION 

SHELLY FLOCK, Director of Information 
University Relations, Charleston, IL 61920 
Office :(217) 581-5983 - Home:(217) 253-2082 

Sep_tember 24, 1991 

CHARLESTON, IL--Carol D. Pyles, Dean of the College of Health, 

Physica l Education and Recreation at Eastern Illinois University 

since 1987, has accepted a position as Dean of Allied Health 

Technologies at the Miami-Dade Community College in Miami, Florida . 

The college is the fourth largest institution of higher education 

in the United States and is the only community college that offers 

an exclusive Health Care curriculum. Her resignation is effective 

December 1, 1991. 

In her letter of resignation, Pyles told Robert Kindrick, 

Eastern's Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs, that she 

had enjoyed working with him and President Stan Rives during the 

past four years and will always treasure the experiences qhe gained 

it the University. 

Dr. Kindrick said that while Eastern will miss Pyles, the 

University wishes her the very best in this new and challenging 

position. 

-30-


	09/24/1991 - Pyles Accepts New Position
	Recommended Citation

	UREL_News_Release_19910924_Pyles_Accepts_New_Position.tif

